
Caltrans to work on Hwy. 89
near Truckee
Paving  operations  will  impact  sections  of  Highway  89  in
Truckee next week.

Crews are scheduled to work on Highway 89 at the Deerfield
Drive  intersection  on  Monday  and  on  Highway  89  from  the
roundabouts to Prosser Dam Road from Tuesday to Thurdsay.
Operating hours will be from 6am-6pm.

Motorists should expect one-way traffic controls with delays
up to 20 minutes.

Weather  or  unexpected  events  can  postpone  or  prolong
construction  activity.
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